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16" May 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are writing to inform you about reception’s end of year school trip to Bocketts' farm on Monday
3rd July. Each class will be accompanied by our own farm guide, we will meet some animals and ride
the tractor around the farm. We are sure all the children will have a fantastic time at the farm.

We will be having lunch at the farm, so please make sure you sign up to receive a free school packed
lunch by completing the Scopay form, when paying / consenting for your child to attend the trip,
before the deadline of Monday 19*" June 2023.

The packed lunch will be made on the morning of the trip and will include:

e Round of sandwiches
e Vegetable crudités

e A biscuit

e A piece of fruit

e A bottle of water

The kitchen will, of course, take into account any dietary needs already known to the school.

Please note that if you do not reply to the form by the deadline detailed above, we will assume that
you will provide your child with a packed lunch. Unfortunately we will not have any extra lunches
available on the day of the trip.

Alternatively, you may provide your child with their own packed lunch. If you are providing your
child with a packed lunch, please make sure that it is in a named, disposable bag. Please send drinks
in a carton or disposable plastic bottle (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks). Please note that
sweets and nuts, including peanut butter and Nutella are not allowed in packed lunches. Please
also check the ingredients of anything you provide your child to ensure there are not traces of
nuts.

In order for the trip to go ahead, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £23.43 and
permission to attend the trip to be made via Scopay - www.scopay.com/mead. Should we receive
insufficient voluntary contributions to this request, sadly, we may not be able to proceed with the
visit.

Parents in receipt of benefits may be exempt from the cost of this visit. If you have any concerns
about the cost, please speak to Mrs Creasey or a member of the Year R Team in confidence as soon
as possible.

Finally, If you are able and would like to be a parent helper on the day, please speak or email your
child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to a wonderful trip to Bocketts' farm.

Yours Sincerely,
Reception Teachers
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